
Keep in touch through Seesaw. We  
would love to see some photos 
of your learning.

Computing -
We will  be discussing the internet and how it 
can be used safely, as it can affect our mood 
and feelings. We will identify which information 
is appropriate to share and post. As well as how 
we should speak to others. 
 

D&T - This half term we will be 
learning about the technique 
of sewing to join together two 
pieces of fabric. The children 
will learn how to use a 
‘running stitch’ to create their 
designs for a pouch.

Read Write Inc- The children will continue 
to have daily RWi lessons in school. The 
children will take home an AR/colour 
banded book as well as RWi book bag book 
to support their reading from home. 
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RE - In RE the children will be considering the question ‘What 
does it mean to belong to a faith community?’ The children will 
begin to understand how faith is part of our identity and how 
we should respect people’s beliefs. The children will also discuss 
how different community make you feel welcome, valued and 
included. Finally they will 
Consider how babies are introduce to
Religions. 

Maths - We will continue using the Power 
Maths scheme of work, alongside White 
Rose resources to learn all about…
Y1 - In Maths the children will begin to 
learn about multiplication, division, 
fractions and position. 
Y2 - This half term in maths, we will be 
exploring 
-time
-mass, capacity and temperature
-position and direction.

PSHE - Children will start to think about their individual 
strengths and the new skills they have gained in their current 
year groups. They will start to  prepare for their move into their 
new year groups. 

English -During the term the children will write their own letters 
in the style of ‘Dear Mother Goose’ to resolve a problem.
We will also be exploring the text ‘A First Book of the Sea’ to 
learn more about poetry. The children will be writing their own 
poetry linked to the seaside and our local area. We will be 
going on a school trip to explore places in our 
local area to inspire our writing.

Music - In our weekly sessions the children will 
participate in a recorder course. They will use 
their previous musical experience to 
interactive with backing tracks. The learning is 
consolidated through creative repetition.

Geography - 
This half term we will support the children to consider the 
similarities and differences that exist between their own local 
area, Paignton, and Kampong Ayer. We will look at schooling, 
transport, community and other areas. This will allow them to 
consider both the  ways of life and of the geographic processes 
that have given rise to the physical and human patterns that 
characterise these places.

PE - will be every Thursday and Friday. 
Please can you ensure your child wears a 
PE Kit to school on those days. This half 
term the children will be continuing with 
gymnastics and movement..

Science - This half term the 
children will be continuing to 
investigate plants. They will 
start to consider how plants 
grow over time by observing 
and recording their findings. 
They will compare bulbs and 
seeds before discussing what 
they will need to germinate 
and grow. Finally they will 
predict which plants will grow 
the tallest and what might 
support the process. 


